
 
 
 

 
 
 

SPECIAL NOTICE 
 

April 26, 2020 
 

MEETING CANCELLED 
 

 

Due to the Coronavirus situation, the next 
meeting of  the Badger Knife Club on April 
26, 2020, is cancelled. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Robert G. Schrap 

Badger Knife Club 

Special Issue 

March 31, 2020 

 
Phone & Fax: 414-479-9765 

E-mail: badgerknifeclub@aol.com 

www.badgerknifeclub.com 

Mail to: Badger Knife Club, P.O. Box 511 

Elm Grove, WI 53122 

 

  

 

Nife Notes 
Badger Knife Club 36 Years Strong 

Meeting Dates 
All Sundays 

7:00 p.m. 
 
 

2020 
January 26 
Cancelled 
April 26 

Cancelled 
 

July 26 
October 25 

  
 
 
 
 
 

2020 

CANCELLED 

Annual Badger  

Knife Show  

March 27, 28 & 29 

 CANCELLED 

 

 


